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We the local residents do NOT support Birch Solar. 
 
I wish the board to know that as a adjacent landowner I am NOT in support of this project. I believe it
is short sighted, and will have a long lasting impact on the farmland, the water, and the wildlife of
the area. I have also been underwhelmed by the attempts of Birch Solar to speak with my family
directly regarding this project and our specific concerns. Please do not approve this project. 
 
Julie Mescher, BSN, RN, CCRN
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